
Hiep Nguyen 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Subject: 

Office of Commissioner Passidomo 
Tuesday, May 31, 2022 8:54 AM 
Commissioner Correspondence 
FW: Docket #20200226-su 

Please place the e-mail below in Docket No. 20200226. 

Thank you! 

From: Gil Collver <gil.collver@outlook.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, May 31, 2022 8:43 AM 

CORRESPONDENCE 
5/31/2022 
DOCUMENT NO. 03240-2022 

To: Office of Commissioner La Rosa <Commissioner.LaRosa@psc.state.fl.us>; Office of Commissioner Clark 

<Commissioner.Clark@psc.state.fl.us>; Office of Commissioner Passidomo <Commissioner. Passidomo@psc.state.fl.us> 
Cc: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Docket #20200226-su 

As owners of a home at 380 Kettle Harbor Drive on Palm Island we were pleased but not surprised to see that 
the PSC staff has recommended that the Commission deny the application for a wastewater certificate in the 
subject docket. The Commission should be commended for the thorough investigating process which has 
clearly shown that there is no public need nor demand for a mandatory sewer system on the island and given 
that the Commissions primary responsibility is to represent the public interest this application should clearly be 
denied. 

Gilbert A. and Lila J. Collver 
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